Lakes Area Right to Life

1685 E. Wardlow, Highland, MI  48356

May 1, 2012

To Members of the 300 Club:

After months of prayerful consideration and planning, Lakes Area Right to Life is proud and pleased to be hosting Dr. Alveda King at a very special event in our area on Wednesday, May 2nd, at St. Mary’s of Orchard Lake, 3535 Indian Trail, Orchard Lake Village, MI 48324. We are requesting your presence and hope that members of your congregation will join us for Dr. King’s presentation, “How Can the Dream Survive?”.
Dr. King grew up in the civil rights movement led by her uncle, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.  But, she has made her own legacy as an author, actress, songwriter, founder of King for America, Inc., and outspoken pro-life advocate. She sits on the Board of Georgia Right to Life and is a member of the National Black Pro-life Coalition (NBPC).

Dr. King has made it clear that her efforts to reach out to the African-American community hinge upon you and pastors everywhere who shepherd the flock.  Similarly, Lakes Area Right to Life outreach depends upon church leaders to whom the faithful look for guidance and truth.

Thus, it is with some sense of urgency that I ask you to do whatever you can to promote attendance at “How Can the Dream Survive”?  More specifically:

· Please try to adjust your busy schedule so you can attend on May 2nd (see information listed on flyer).  Your example will motivate others to follow.

· Encourage your staff members to attend.  Dr. King’s presentation will be an informative experience that will well serve their respective ministries.
· Bring teens and young adults.  Admission to “How Can the Dream Survive?” is FREE.   The reception tickets following her presentation are reduced to only $10 for the teens because we believe it is important for them to hear the message and meet the messenger.

· Encourage everyone in your congregation to make a special effort to be with us on May 2nd.  Lakes Area Right to Life can supply you with additional promotional flyers, half-page handouts and posters for your distribution at church and local area. 

Scripture is clear that life is a gift from God in whose image each of us is made (Genesis 1:27).  Truly, children are a gift from the Lord; the fruit of the womb is a reward (Psalm 127:3).  We glorify God when we celebrate life.  Defending and promoting the God-given right to life for all God’s children, born and unborn, is essential to keeping the dream alive.

If you have any questions, please call me at 248-685-8516.

Sincerely,  

Judy Bonish, President

Lakes Area Right to Life

